Dear Humanities Undergraduate,

We hope you are having a safe and successful spring quarter! The Humanities Office of Undergraduate Study will be closed on **Friday June 2**. Drop-in academic advising will not be available. If your enrollment window is opening and you need assistance with your schedule please take note of the following advising options and availability:

- In-Person Drop-in Advising, 10am 11:30am and 1pm 3:30pm: Wednesday May 31, Thursday June 1, Monday June 5 through Friday June 9 in HIB 143.
- Zoom Advising: By appointment only. Check for open remote appointments on the Appointments website.
- In-Person Appointments: Check for open in-person appointments on the <u>Appointments website</u>.
- Email a Counselor: Available 24/7, expect a response within 2-3 business days. Complete the form linked here: https://hq.humanities.uci.edu/undergrad/about/email_counselor.php

If you are encountering enrollment errors and you aren't sure why please review the "Why Can't I Enroll?" graphic linked <u>here</u> and always read the information in the gray boxes on the Schedule of Classes.

Please note the deadline to submit enrollment exceptions or withdraw from the quarter is **Friday June 9 by 5pm.** Please see the <u>Policies and Procedures page</u> of our website if you have questions about withdrawing from the quarter or dropping courses. Finals Week academic advising is by appointment only.

Best of luck with the remainder of the quarter and have a great summer!

-Humanities Office of Undergraduate Study